
Dear Birthparents, 

We admire the strength it takes for you to consider adoption for your precious baby.  Even 

though we may not know exactly what you’re going through, the decisions involved are selfless 

and require a lot of courage.  While we want you to know you are loved and cared about, we 

also would be honored to be considered as a family for you and your child.  We hope this 

process will provide a glimpse of what our family is like.  We appreciate you and thank you for 

giving us the opportunity to introduce ourselves to you.  We are thinking of you and praying for 

you always. 

 

 

 

Pictured: Alicia age 36, Talia age 7, Taryn age 4, and Chad age 36 

Married: 10 years  Religion: Christian 

Child-care plans: home care for first 12 weeks and then Montessori Day School 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vacations: beach/lake time, swimming, petting zoo, boating, cruising, skiing, camping, and family games 

 


